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January 19, 2012 

To: Members, Senate Ways and Means Committee 

During my presentation on recent performance audits during last Wednesday's committee 
meeting, Senator Francisco asked me to clarify some information regarding the Affordable 
Airfares report. There was a misprint in the audit highlights for that report, which also appears 
on page 49 of our annual report. The correct information should read as follows: 

In 2002 average round trip airfares in Wichita were more than 20% above the 
national average. Fares have fluctuated over the years in relation to the national 
average. By 2009, the average fare in Wichita was about 5% above the national 
average. [Annual Report to the 2012 Legislature, p.49] 

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions, or if there is anything else I can do 
for you. 
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